
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

When? October 26, 
2018 at 2 o’clock 

 

Where? Ms. Ashley’s 
Second Grade 

Classroom 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I am so pleased to tell you that your student has 

worked very hard during the month of October!  Throughout 

this month your student has completed multiple science 

projects that are worthy of recognition.  I want to 

personally invite you into our classroom to see all that we 

have worked on this month.  The students will display their 

work across the room so that you have the chance to see it 

all.  I hope that you are able to make it! Thank you for 

encouraging your student throughout this school year. If 

you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 

afield@bicschools.net! 

Ms. Ashley Field 


